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Note:  The Daily Transcript Newspaper will publish on May 9th and May 13th, 2022. 

 
SAN YSIDRO SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
JUSTIFICATION STUDY 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the GOVERNING BOARD of the SAN YSIDRO SCHOOL 
DISTRICT, at its regularly scheduled meeting to be held on May 19, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. will conduct a 
public hearing, and receive public testimony on the continuing needs of the District to levy school facilities 
fees to provide school facilities for students generated from new residential, commercial and industrial 
development, and will consider increasing the statutory school fees applicable to new residential and 
commercial/industrial development in accordance with State law. 

Information regarding the proposed fee increase is available at the San Ysidro School District, Business 
Services Office, located at 4350 Otay Mesa Road, San Ysidro, CA.   

All individuals wishing to submit written comments to the District may do so on or before May 19, 2022.  
All written comments should be addressed to Marilyn Adrianzen, Chief Business Official, San Ysidro 
School District, 4350 Otay Mesa Road, San Ysidro, CA 92173.  All individuals wishing to participate in 
the public hearing are invited to attend the meeting of the Governing Board at the following time and 
location:   

   DATE:  May 19, 2022   

   TIME:  6:00 p.m.   

   LOCATION: La Mirada Elementary School 
       222 Avenida De La Madrid 
       San Ysidro, CA 92173   

 
 
 


